
                                                             
 

                                                      

 
July 26, 2022 
 
Tree Clemonds 
Providence Housing Development Corp. 
1150 Buffalo Road 
Rochester, NY 14624 
 
 
Dear Ms. Clemonds: 
 
On behalf of International Institute of Buffalo’s (IIB) Anti-Trafficking Program, I am writing to 
offer support to the Door of Hope rapid rehousing program funded by the American Rescue 
Plan Act.  
 
IIB has received federal funding since 2006 to initiate and grow its anti-trafficking services. In 
2021 alone, IIB served over 500 survivors of human trafficking and now operates as one of the 
most experienced and robust anti-trafficking programs in the country.  
 
When eligible, IIB will offer our experience in building trauma-informed, harm reductionist and 
culturally responsive services through training and technical assistance to Door of Hope 
leadership. We will also make referrals to Door of Hope for those survivors of human trafficking 
and/or domestic violence who seek housing support.  
 
We look forward to working with you.  
 

 
Amy M. Fleischauer, LMSW 
Director, Survivor Support Services  
 


